



Dear Parents,

The Senior Choir is all set for another busy term.

Our first major event runs for all of next week.

## **BUSKING WEEK**

We will be singing on the running track each morning from 8:40-8:50 for students, parents and teachers as they arrive at school.

To help attract people to the area the SRC will be running stalls selling savoury food, hot chocolate and coffee for the adults. We would appreciate any donations of food that you can provide. Senior Choir members should wear their blue Senior Choir shirts each day before returning them the following week

We have also been invited to perform at a concert at the Town Hall called "Ararat's Anzacs". This will take place on Sunday the 25<sup>th</sup> of October and the concert will start at 2:00 – Students will need to be there wearing full school uniform (with Senior Choir shirts) at 1:45. Entry is free. We expect to be finished around 3:00.

Stay tuned for more info about the Arts Extravaganza and other events later in the term.

Thank you for your continued support of the Senior Choir.

Kind Regards,

The Senior Choir Team



